
October Events
October 7-11 Book Fair
October 9 No School

October 10 BLAST Night/Bookfair 6:15 PM
10/15 & 10/16 - 1st Grade Fire Safety Field Trip

October 17 - Early Release Day
October 18 - No School for Students

Oct. 21 - Start 2nd Quarter
Oct. 23 - Fall Makeup Pictures

Oct. 28-Nov. 1 - Red Ribbon Week/50th Anniversary 
Celebrations Begin

Oct. 28 - SAC 7:35, SAF Immediately follows
Oct. 30 - Boo Bingo Night 6:15
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From the Guidance Office…

October is National Bullying Prevention Month. 
Throughout the month we will be working with 
students on how to prevent bullying , what to do if 
you witness bullying or what to do if you feel you 
are being bullied. Students who are bullied can 
experience negative physical, school, and mental 
health issues. If you have any bullying concerns 
please contact the school. We want to ensure that 
all of our students feel safe and have positive 
experiences at school.

Coconut Creek Elementary will also be participating 
in Red Ribbon Week October 23-31. This year’s theme 
is “Send a Message. Stay Drug Free.” The theme is a 
call to action to speak out and support healthy 
choices. We will have a week full of activities that 
promote making healthy choices and staying drug 
free. 

Paws for Play

Classes have been receiving paws in the cafeteria for 
positive behavior. When 10 paws are collected, classes 
submit their paws for an entry ticket into the 
monthly dodgeball game drawing. Each month one 
primary grade game is played, as well as one 
intermediate game. Last month, Mr. Korosec’s class, 
with the help of Ms. Smith’s class played Ms. Moore’s 
class and won! Now Mr. Korosec’s and Ms. Smith’s 
class will play Ms. Howe’s class on October 24th. In 
the intermediate game, Ms. Wolf’s class played Ms. 
Brodsky’s class and won! Now Ms. Wolf’s class will 
take on Mr.  Louis’ class on October 24th. Stay tuned 
for the results of the October matches. Keep earning 
those paws, Cougar Cubs!Ms. Ray’s Corner

As we are settling into the school year, I hope that 
you are developing routines in your home that 
promote positive academic habits. One of the things 
that sometimes becomes a chore to get done is the 
20-30 minutes of reading. If you are struggling with 
your child to read at home, don’t overlook the value 
of reading to or with them. My own children were 
read to all the way through high school. Creating 
those opportunities to spend those priceless 
moments with your child have countless personal and 
academic benefits. When you discuss what you are 
reading about, you are helping to build language 
skills and reading comprehension. You are also 
building relationships with your child. Reading books 
with historical settings or with characters who may 
not look like your family or come from a family 
structure that is the same as yours promotes 
opportunities for conversation and develops a child’s 
sense of values. If you need ideas or assistance, your 
child’s teacher or Ms. Rothacker, our Reading Coach, 
are always happy to help out!

Happy Fall!
Ms. Ray
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